
Public Open House

Whittier Terminal Master 
Plan Update

Date & Time:
Tuesday, Apr. 15, 2025
4:00 – 6:00 P.M.
Presentation at 5:00 P.M.

Location:
City Council Chambers
3rd Floor, Public Safety 
Building

Light snacks will be 
provided.

Join Us!
The Alaska Railroad Corporation (ARRC) 
is hosting a public open house to update 
the community on its draft Whittier 
Terminal Master Plan. The draft Master 
Plan identifies potential short- and long-
term infrastructure and operational 
improvements to guide growth and 
development at its railyard and marine 
facilities. Join us April 15, 2025, to learn 
more about the ARRC’s proposed plan 
for modernization and investment at the 
Whittier Terminal!

We want to hear your thoughts on ARRC’s proposed improvements!  
Comments are welcome at any time during the planning process, 
but comments on the draft Master Plan should be submitted by 

April 30, 2025. 

Send comments to info@whittierterminalmpu.com or 
Whittier Terminal Master Plan, 

c/o HDR, 582 E. 36th Avenue, Ste. 500, 
Anchorage, AK 99503.

Questions or comments? 
EMAIL: info@whittierterminalmpu.com


